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From Our President:   
Happy New Year to you and your families!  I hope that everyone had a blessed 
holiday season and have made resolutions to better your person and/or your 
families in this New Year!  On a personal note, this past year has been very 
difficult for my family.  But I am looking forward to 2015 and to all of the positive 
changes that I will work toward, not only personally but for the Association and its 
Members.   
Although it is cold outside, spring and summer will soon be upon us.  The Board 
and I will be working hard to prepare both pools to open on time and to plan new 
exciting family activities this year!  We welcome everyone to come help out during 
upcoming community volunteer days.  We are open to all positive ideas that you 
may have to help better our community.   
I invite you to come to our annual meeting on Monday January 26, 2015 from 
6:30 pm - 8:15 pm at the Brunswick Library's Sycamore Room North and 
South.  We will discuss the budget and upcoming projects/changes for 2015.     

Rachel Swift, FHPOA President 

  
 

  

 

 
 

►Included with this Newsletter is the 2015 Budget and Assessment Invoice for 
2015!! 
►It is NOT too late to pay your 2014 Association Dues if you haven’t done so!  
To avoid a lien and additional fees please contact our Treasurer, Allie Podsiadlo, 
ASAP!  Ailynn03@aol.com 
►Our FHPOA ANNUAL meeting will be held Monday, January 26th, 2015 at 6:30 
pm at the Brunswick Library in the Sycamore Room!  ALL are welcome! Please 
join us! 
 
►PLEASE lock your homes and cars at night and DO NOT keep valuables in 
your vehicles.  An individual was recently arrested for illegal entry into vehicles 
however they are still occurring so please be vigilant!  Any questions contact our 
Safety Director, Mark Johnson and/or the Brunswick Police Dept. 330-225-9111. 
►If anyone approaches your home selling snow removal services, they must 
have a permit through the city!  Be sure to ask for proper identification and do not 
open the door to anyone that looks suspicious to you!  
 
►The FHPOA Board Members did lots of work on the Westchester Pool area 
this past summer!  Our plans are to continue updating that area as well as working 
on the Skyview Pool area.  Just a note in advance, we will definitely be looking for 
volunteers come Spring! 

 
 

 
Don’t forget to check out the 

FHPOA website: 
http://www.foresthillspoa.com/ 

     
 

https://www.facebook.com/groups
/FHPOA/ 

Be sure to JOIN our FB Group Page 
to get all of the latest updates! 

 
 

 

We are going GREEN! 
Sign up to receive the newsletter via 

email!  Help the Association save 
time and money! 

Send your email address to: 
FHPOA44212@gmail.com or 

message us on Facebook or the 
website! 

 
Also let us know if your email 

address has changed! 
 

 

 

Exciting 

NEWS! 

Social Corner: 
 
We had a ton of fun at ALL of our 
2014 FHPOA activities including 
the Easter Egg Hunt, Block Party, 
Movie Night and Cornhole 
Tournament!  
 
We want to continue to plan yearly 
events that will help bring us 
together as a community for both 
fun and charity!  The Board plans 
to continue Community Charity 
Donations at all of our events!  WE 
hope you will support us in this 
endeavor! 
 
If you have any new ideas for 2015 
events and/or charities we can 
support we would love to hear from 
you!  Please email Kim or Allie at 
fhpoa44212@gmail.com or PM us 
on Facebook. 
 
We are hoping to make 2015 
bigger and better and even more 
fun than 2014! 
 
Thank you! 

Important Info! 

 
 
 
 
The Board is working hard on many issues.  
Come JOIN US and get informed! 

 Jan. 26th (Annual Meeting in 
the Library Sycamore Room) 

 Feb. 18th (Wed.) 

 March 18th (Wed.) 
*All meetings will be held at the Brunswick 
Library Hickory Room from 6:30 – 8:15 
pm.  ALL are Welcome!!  

 

Board Meetings 
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